ADDENDUM #2

LAWNSIDE BOARD OF EDUCATION

Please be advised that the Lawnside Board of Education will ONLY need bids for the following route:


LBOE-1 HADDON HEIGHTS HIGH SCHOOL
 
In order to practice social distancing, the Lawnside Public School District will need at least two buses.

**Please note bids are due on Wednesday, August 12th and will be opened at 2:00
p.m. standard time.**
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